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Summary. As a longstanding entity of the NAEA, the Women’s Caucus remains a highly 
engaged, cohesive, and forward thinking Issues Group. Historically and to the present day 
our members and leaders have included nationally recognized, award winning researchers, 
educators, and contributors to the NAEA. 
 
Outreach: Our outreach to the NAEA and beyond include our research, conference 
presentations, our increasingly popular conference Lobby Session; Art Exhibition Catalogue; 
Awards ceremony; Breakfast with an invited artist; our mentoring program; our postcard 
project, and through our website, blog, and Facebook group. 
 
Social Media: The Women’s Caucus currently actively maintains a website, blog, and 
Facebook group to share our resources, research, and art; and to connect, conduct surveys, 
advance initiatives, and reach out to WC and NAEA members and beyond. We are adding 
to our compliment of online sites and resources two online curated collections of resources 
using two social bookmarking sites: Scoop.it and Pinterest. Our Twitter account is currently 
underutilized. http://naeawc.net/  
 
2013 Awardees 

Carrie Nordlund pre-K-12 Feminist Pedagogy Award - Stephanie Pickens; Mary J. 
Rouse Award  - Karen Hutzel; Kathy Connors Teaching Award  - Craig Roland; June 
King McFee Award – Christine Ballengee Morris; the Maryl Fletcher de Jong Service 
Award  - Debbie Smith-Shank. 

 
Membership. We currently have 157 members. This is up from 69 in 2009. 25 of our 
members are lifetime members. We are discussing ways to increase our membership. 
 
Treasurer Report: As of Feb. 1, 2013, our balance was 5255.43. This does not include 
outstanding expenses: web host cost, Art Exhibition Catalogue printing, postcard printing, 
our Breakfast guest artist honorarium and breakfast, and our Award Ceremony flowers and 
plaques.   
  
Issues to bring to NAEA 

• We seek information about how decisions are made about the total number of 
conference sessions allotted to the Women’s Caucus.  

• We also seek avenues through which the Women’s Caucus and other Issues Groups 
representing diverse sectors of the NAEA may advance initiatives and policy 
recommendations to the NAEA Board. 


